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 The lock project is moving forward.  
o Over Fall Break, I did a walk through of the district with Assa Abloy. We 

looked at every interior door (classrooms, offices, closets, etc) and all 
exterior doors. The options for each door was marked on the floor plans.  

o Bill Weimer from Assa Abloy Door Security Solutions met with Brad Beatt 
with Clotfelter-Samokar Architects on October 12th. They met to discuss 
the products and how the installation will be integrated into the facilities 
plan. We have sent drawings to the buildings to Mr. Weimer so that he can 
begin the system design specific to our district. Once this is completed, we 
will have a more specific cost.  

 

 Erate - We have been approved for $31, 475.96, so far, for the Upper Elementary 
and Middle School network upgraded. We still have three applications that are 
pending that total $45,110.93. I expect these applications to be approved within 
the next 30 days. The network upgrade to the largest building in our district will 
cost approximately $100,000. With ERate funds covering the majority of this 
project, we will use KETS money to pay the remaining costs. 

 

 Nucor Funding - I am in conversation with the company regarding project details 
and the timeline. They would like to meet to discuss the goals of the project and 
for district personnel to tour the mill. I will be in contact with the board when we 
have a tour date.  

 

 

 

 

 


